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Dear East Islip Community,  
 
   Earlier last week, the New York State Board of Regents voted unanimously to ban the use of 
mascots, team nicknames and logos that display Native American imagery or likeness for all New 
York public schools.  This comes on the heels of a period during the covid crisis where unelected 


